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School Starts August 14th!

have you registered yet?

all students must be registered 

Before the first day of school

Dear WHS Families,

We hope this first installment of the 2024-25 WHS 
Quarterly Newsletter finds you well and enjoying the 
tail end of this summer. As we approach the beginning 
of the school year, we do so with an incredible amount 
of excitement and enthusiasm. We have taken the past 
couple of months to reflect on, review, and analyze last school year, while
feverishly planning, developing, staffing, upgrading, and preparing for
another incredible Wildcat academic year.

It is our honor and privilege to welcome all the new families and students
joining our learning community, in addition to welcoming back all of our
returning families and students. At Wheeling High School, we deeply value
the importance of relationships and work tirelessly to ensure that all
students feel safe, seen, heard, valued, affirmed, and cared for here. When
working with, for, and on behalf of one another, we can collectively
accomplish anything - that has been demonstrated in the past and will
certainly be on display this school year. 

In my third year as the WHS principal, I am very eager to see what this year
has in store of us. I understand fully the responsibility that comes along
with this position and since my first day in this building, have fostered a
profound appreciation, respect, and love for our staff, students, and
community. I am so grateful for the opportunity to serve and am genuinely
committed to continuous improvement and maintaining the culture of
care and celebration of our differences that all make this place so special. 

Like all other years, this one will have its challenges, successes, growth
opportunities, and wins. Every step of the way, our team will be prepared
to and focused on being with your student(s) and family. We are
motivated, humbled, ready, and proud to be part of WHS and honored to
serve each and every one of you. 

If you ever need anything, please do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you
for your trust and partnership. Together, we will continue to
#makeitmatter. 

Yours in Education,

Dr. Bradford Hubbard 
Principal

https://register.d214.org/OnlineReg/
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KCOsdAJ6WqJ8ixYa626Bty5ajXj4-sdb/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WkkKd84MCuwi6DgDER1bEfcyV7OZ1rIa/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KCKgcTC2sNXUIg_vXYDlWk49UFzy-hIN/view?usp=sharing
https://www.d214.org/Page/3564
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l3nUI1RyYE66pc1fwQWiiERK_YkMc0IZ/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/160WpDDvHbcefdJpqaefIMKtv4byWc612/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11hJHPc8BIJre0Z910TGi8oxJ9ekOQC-g/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vNMAZs9WFsLcypmr2Gnf1e38LRkLhLHM/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jVZk2lOObgpdL2d59FDIBucDpWVcZMpP/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B-cRglhkNnGqECviNlkuUBzmrTsfsbYW/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.d214.org/Page/3445
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qypQ-yZHt9blDqHpR5NGDq5z7FKixvly/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jXBMgJEbx1hi9s8B2jbhswT1cMM_a5r6/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B-cRglhkNnGqECviNlkuUBzmrTsfsbYW/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TEXdRQbXWA0wyzSkHIy5UNXl71CGd_SW/view?usp=drive_link

